
Dear Representative, 

  

The Oregon background check system is faulty. Every year thousands of people's 

rights are infringed as a result of the inability of the OSP ID unit to accurately 

complete the mandated "check."   

 

It makes no sense to further punish those people by removing the one small 

safeguard the law allows for people who are the victims of a broken system. I 

strongly urge you not to support HB4147. 

 

Regards, 

Arie 

SE Portland 

Home owner 

Tax payer 

Voter 

 


